
 

 

Summers Road to be Re-Named 
 
Summers Road, Fish Creek is set to be renamed to Kerrs Road following Council’s decision 

yesterday to clarify the location for ease of navigation. 

 

Both road names are located on one continuous stretch of road which is causing confusion for 
drivers travelling in the area. 
 
The general public, transport vehicles, and emergency services often find it difficult to navigate 
the road names and property numbers. 
 
In addition to these issues there is another road named Summers Road seven kilometres away 
to the north east of Fish Creek. 
 
Summers Road was identified as a priority to reduce any unnecessary delays for emergency 
services not being able to find the correct address.   
 
Council called for community comment on the proposed renaming in September 2016 and 

received no submissions against the name change allowing the proposal to proceed. 

 
The entire length of road will be called Kerrs Road following approval from the Registrar of 
Geographic Place Names. 
 
If approved Council will place a notice in local newspapers and advise adjoining land owners 

and other local stakeholders of the new road name. 

 
This change will make the overall extent of road approximately 6,840 metres from Fish Creek 
Walkerville Road to Buffalo Waratah Road. 
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